
Welcome to the 2012/13 School Year at  

Lone Tree School and Wheatland Charter Academy. 

 1st – 5th Grade Families - Please stop by school on Monday, August 13 between 9:00 a.m. and 

6:30 p.m. or Tuesday, August 14 7:00 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. to complete registration for your students 

and receive teacher assignments.  We will be looking for the following items to be complete and 

on file in exchange for the teacher assignments: emergency card and free/reduced food form 

for all students and immunization records for new students (including TB).   

 Kindergarten and Transitional Kindergarten families will receive a letter in the mail this week 

with regard to teacher assignment and information for an opportunity on the evening of August 

13 to meet the teacher.  

 New families are welcome to attend a campus overview meeting with Mrs. Jacklett, campus 

Principal, on Thursday, August 9 at 11:00 a.m. in our multipurpose room.   

 School starts on Wednesday, August 15 at 8:10 a.m. for 4th and 5th grades and at 8:30 a.m. for K 

– 3rd grades.   

 Students may report to the cafeteria at 7:50 a.m.  for breakfast, however, playgrounds are not 

open before school.  We look forward to our first day of school and a successful year ahead for 

your students.   

 Questions or concerns, please call our office at (530) 788-0248 ext. 1. 


